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USEPA MAKES JANUARY NATIONAL
RADON ACTION MONTH
SOURCE: WWW.EPA.GOV/RADON

You can't see, smell or taste radon, but it could be present at a
dangerous level in your home. Radon is the leading cause of lung
cancer deaths among nonsmokers in America and claims the lives of
about 21,000 Americans each year. In fact, the EPA and the U.S.
Surgeon General urge all Americans to protect their health by testing
their homes, schools and other buildings for radon.

Exposure to radon is a preventable health risk and testing radon levels
in your home can help prevent unnecessary exposure. Ifa high radon
level is detected in your home, you can take steps to fix the problem to
protect yourself and your family.

Three Things You Can Do During National Radon Action Month:

1) Test your home. EPA and the U.S. Surgeon General recommend
that all homes in the U.S. be tested for radon. Testing is easy and
inexpensive. Learn how to obtain an easy-to-use test kit.

2) Spend time during National Radon Action Month encouraging
others to learn about radon and test their homes.

Tell your family and friends about the health risk of radon. View or
order EPA's free radon publications.

3) Buy a radon-resistant home. If you are considering buying a new
home, look for builders who use radon-resistant new construction.

Read more about radon-resistant new construction, "Building
Radon Out: A Step-by-Step Guide to Build Radon-Resistant Homes".

BuildGreen: It's Easy to Build New Homes Radon-Resistant. The
techniques to prevent radon from entering a home are practical
and straightforward for any builder. It's an inexpensive way to offer
families a benefit that could reduce their risk of lung cancer.

BE PREPARED FOR WINTER DRIVING
S0URCE.WWW.NSC.ORG/LEARN/PAGES/SAFETY-EVENTS-WINTER-SAFETY.ASPX

Driving in the winter can be harrowing, especially where blizzard and
icyconditions crop up seemingly out of nowhere. Midwesterners may
be used to heavy snow, but residents of states as far south as Georgia
and Texasare seeing ice and snow more often. Driving can be even
more treacherous in these areas because drivers are not accustomed

to it.

Driverscan take precautions to ensure they will arrive safely at their
destination.

Check the Weather Before You Go

If the weather is frigid, you're going to want to warm up the car before
you drive it. To prevent carbon monoxide poisoning, never leave a
vehicle running in an enclosed area, such as a garage. In fact, the
Consumer Product Safety Commission warns that a car running in an
attached garage is never safe, even with the garage door open.
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